
From: Michael Phelps [mailto:michael.phelps@ncmail.net]  

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2009 8:06 PM 

To: lcutugno@optonline.net 

Cc: Ruth Strauss 

Subject: [Re: Liner for Spill containers] 

 

Len, 

 

We discussed your companies product for repairing broken spill buckets  

and have determined that it is acceptable for use in NC to repair a  

spill bucket. As part of the repair we would require an integrity test  

(e.g. hydrostatic or vacuum) of the spill bucket to show that it has  

been repaired and has integrity. I would be interested in witnessing a  

repair and/or training session for your spill bucket repair kits. Could  

you let me know when you might have a contractor who is installing the  

kit or getting trained on the procedures.  

 

Thanks 

  

Michael Phelps 

NC DENR Winston-Salem Regional Office 

Division of Waste Management, UST Section 

585 Waughtown Street 

Winston-Salem, NC 27107 

Voice: (336) 771-5344 

FAX: (336) 771-4632 

http://www.wastenotnc.org  

 


